
 
 
 
 

Facility Committee Meeting Notes 
Monday, October 4, 2010 5:30pm 

 
• Middle School Review Project – Scope and Schedule 

 Discussed options for proceeding with a review of the 
current Middle School space and how might be 
modified/updated to provide an improved environment for 
students and staff. 

 
 Pete Vogel offered some guidelines on how to provide 

guidance to our engineering firm so that the outcome meets 
the space and financial goals. 

 
 Finance Committee will recommend to the School Board to 

allocate $5,000 to have the project completed.  Schedule to 
be determined after Excel Engineering has had a chance to 
review the project. 

 
• Office and Food Line #2 Tour 

 Walked through the Middle School/High School Office Area 
so everyone had the opportunity to see the finished product. 

 
 Walked through the Food Line #2 – Doreen explained that 

the design has improved the traffic flow during lunch time. 
  

 


